
If you have never been to the Chelsea 
Flower Show you should consider adding it 
to your bucket list.

I have been every year for quite some time 
and it never fails to please, and this year 
was no exception with the multi gold medal 
winning ‘Welcome to Yorkshire’ garden.

There is something at the show for 
everyone. Even if you live in a small 
apartment with no balcony, you might be 
one of the people who joins the current 
trend of growing the Primula Auricula...

I had never even heard of it until my friend 
I went to the show with, told me about 
various businessmen we know who are 
collecting them, and when we sought it out 
in the central great exhibition hall found 
a queue of people waiting to talk to the 
expert who doesn’t even do online sales or 

have a nursery and just sells at shows.

For anyone with a balcony or a garden, the 
inspiration is fabulous and this year if you 
didn’t come away wanting to grow lupins 
you must have walked round in a blindfold  
- it seemed as if every attractive garden 
had them.

The show only lasts a few days so it’s 
gone now but it’s worth popping May 21st 
to 25th in your diary if you want to see 
‘Welcome to Yorkshire’s’ 2019 entry!

Enjoy your home and garden!
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For more advice go to 
www.christineyorath.com or get in touch 
by emailing christine@yorathgroup.com 
or ringing 07836 737300. 

Till Next Time, Christine

CityInterior


